El Dorado County
Board of Supervisors
Certificate of Appreciation

Awarded to

JOSHUA CASTRO

(Veterans Affairs Commission, District Il Alternate)

With appreciation for your dedication in assisting our Veterans in navigating a
challenging system to find needed resources. We thank you for your service and
improving the lives of our Veterans in El Dorado County.

Given this day, the 4" of January, 2022

Wendy Thomas Lori Parlin
Supervisor, District Il Chair, Board of Supervisors
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